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BURTON-CUM-WALDEN  
PARISH COUNCIL 

NEWSLETTER 
April 2023 
(Issue 62) 

  

Welcome to the Parish Council 
Newsletter, Issue 62 

 
There is lots of information in the 
Newsletter this time on upcoming 

exciting events in the Parish 
 
 
Annual Parish Meeting 
As we mentioned in the last newsletter, 
Burton-cum-Walden Parish Council will be 
holding the  
 

Annual Parish Meeting  
On Tuesday, 25 April 2023  

in the Village Hall, West Burton  
at 7.30 pm 

 
On the reverse of this Newsletter you will find 
the agenda for this meeting.  All the relevant 
documents for the meeting can be found on 
our website 

www.westburton-yorkhsire.org.uk 
 

These documents include the following: 
 The agenda for the meeting 
 The draft minutes of the meeting 

held last year on 3 May 2022 
 The Annual Report of the Parish 

Council 
 Annex A to the Annual Report, which 

is a summary of the Parish Council’s 
accounts for the year ending 31 
March 2023 

 
Other financial documents, including the 
Annual Governance and Accountability 
Return (AGAR) will also be published on the 
website, once they have been audited and 
approved by the Council.  If you would like 
hard copies of these documents, please 
contact the Clerk, Sue Ryding on 01969 
663551. 
 
This meeting is open to all residents of 
the Parish and is your opportunity to 
come and talk to the Parish Council about 
any issues that are of concern to you.   
 
. 

 
Coronation Celebration 
Also attached to this Newsletter is the poster 
with all the details for the Celebration lunch to 
be held in the Village Hall on Sunday, 7 
May, the day after the Coronation.   
 
Preparations for this event are almost 
complete, and we are looking forward to 
seeing everyone in the Village Hall on the 
day.   
 
Any kind of food will be welcome, either 
savoury or sweet, and if cake baking or 
scones are your speciality that will be 
great, too!  Cutlery, paper plates, cups 
and napkins will be provided, but please 
bring your own drinks. 
 
May Fair, 29 May 2023 
The May Fair Committee has been very busy 
over the last few months to ensure that the 
welcome return of this legendary village 
event is a success.   
 
As you can see from the information on 
page 4 of this Newsletter, a huge number 
of stalls, activities and entertainment will 
be available on the day.  Lots of people 
have very kindly offered to help in the run-
up to the event, on the day, and for the 
clear up afterwards, but if you would like 
to join in, you would be very welcome. 
 
North Yorkshire Council 
As you might have noticed in the local press, 
Richmondshire District Council  has  
disappeared, and the whole of North 
Yorkshire is now a unitary authority called 
North Yorkshire Council.   
 

The number for the new Council is  
0300 131 2 131 

And the web address is 
www.northyorks.gov.uk 

 
There will still be an office based in 
Richmond, but this can be accessed through 
the main Council number above. 

 


